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Brandy Butler

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Wednesday, November 08, 2017 8:47 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence
Subject: FW: Fpl rate increase

Please place the following email in Docket Correspondence, Consumers and their Representatives, in Docket 
No. 20170007-EI. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
From: Denise Key [mailto:hearthealing56@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 07, 2017 2:01 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Brown 
Subject: Fpl rate increase 
 
Dear Commissioner 
I oppose this being passed on to us tax payers. 
Denise D. Key 




